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PILGRIMAGE OF 
YOUNG MERCY LEADERS 

for Secondary School Students 
 

held at: 
Mercy International Centre 

64a Lower Baggot Street, Dublin, Ireland 
 

Tuesday 18th July – Friday 21st July 2017 
 

 

 

Programme Information 

Students from Mercy secondary schools will travel 

to Mercy International Association in Dublin, 

Ireland.  These Mercy pilgrims will undertake their 

journey in the light of the story of Catherine 

McAuley, foundress of the Sisters of Mercy.  

Students who participate in this pilgrimage will 

emerge with a deeper appreciation of our Mercy 

tradition – past, present and future. 

Past 

As they explore Mercy International Centre, 

pilgrims will hear the story of Catherine McAuley 

anew in the House she founded.  They will learn 

about her spirituality and grow in understanding 

of the rich heritage of the Sisters of Mercy. 

Present 

Pilgrims will gain a profound sense of the Mercy 

spirit alive today.  They will be challenged by 

engaging speakers and will encounter the Mercy 

charism in the diversity of their fellow delegates. 

Future 

As they reflect on their experiences in Dublin, 

pilgrims will come to know themselves as Mercy 

leaders.  They will return home emboldened to 

strive for justice and Mercy, with the courage that 

Catherine demonstrated. 


